## Central Colorado Corvette Club TOYS-for-TOTS



Do you want to put a smile on a CHILD's face this Christmas?

Then join us on December 1, 2018 for our second toy drive for the Marine Corp TOYS-for-TOTS program.

Last year, we filled a van with our donations to the Marine Corp.







Can we do it again this year?

See you on December 1, 2018 at Ed Bozarth Chevrolet 8351 Parkway Drive, Lone Tree, Colorado.

The club will meet at the new Hobby Lobby store at 7848 East County Line Road between 8:30 and 8:45 a.m. We will leave at 8:55 a.m. and proceed to the dealership in order to arrive at 9:00 a.m. to meet the Marines and deliver the toys and have a photo opportunity with them.

If you cannot make the toy drive and still want to donate toys, please bring them to the November meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact Marty or Connie Hodits at (303) 284-4748.

Sherron and Brodie Garnett will lead a caravan for a brunch in the general area after the toy drop off has been completed.